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SB 2155 

I am writing in support of SB 2155, the Pronghorn bill as it 
relates to allocation of yearly licenses for pronghorn.  This 
legislation would provide equity for all who apply in the annual 
lottery.  The legislation would provide many additional 
opportunities for citizens to potentially draw a pronghorn 
license.  

Please vote YES on SB 2155. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

Rick Nelson 
Bismarck, ND


